
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF WOONSOCKET 

 
 

September 19, 2013 
 

BLUE Recycle Carts 
 
 
Last call to turn in the City owned BLUE recycling carts should you still have any on 
your property. 
 
The BLUE carts are no longer being used in the collection of recyclables within the City 
of Woonsocket.  Residents in the City program can only use the GREEN cart each week 
for recycling. 
 
Property owners and tenants are not allowed to keep the BLUE carts; they are City 
property.  Any carts that cannot be collected; either lost, missing, stolen or being 
withheld by the property occupants will be invoiced to the property owner. 
 
Please call the Solid Waste Division at (401) 767-8880 to make an appointment for the 
collection of BLUE cart. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


